
 

 

 

 

Harvest Gathering 
  



  

 

Delighted to invite you back! 

A belated big thank you to those of you that attended our Socially Distanced Plant 

Swap back in June. It was great to open the garden, and meet old friends and new, 

in a revised normal way! 

 

We are now pleased to let you know we are hosting a Harvest Gathering on 

Saturday 12th September 2020 12noon - 4pm.  We'd love to see you and your 

spare harvest goodies, whether that is produce, plants or treats! To keep everyone 

safe we will have a one-way system in place, separate drop-off and take-away 

tables and will observe social distancing. We will have hand santisers available. 

 

We aren't able to fully open the outdoor kitchen just yet, but we will be offering a 

small choice of individually wrapped cold drinks and treats. Donations for these 

please. 



 

 

Gardening tips or 

seasonal recipes? 

If you have any gardening tips or 

seasonal recipes that you'd like us to 

share before the event, please email 

barrackslanegarden@yahoo.co.uk 

and we can put them on 

our Facebook and Instagram pages. 

 

Small bookings in the 

garden 

The garden is able to take small 

bookings for up to six people from 

different households. If you'd like to 

book the garden please contact 

barrackslanegarden@yahoo.co.uk 

  

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
  

https://www.facebook.com/BarracksLaneCommunityGarden
https://www.instagram.com/barrackslanecommunity/?hl=en
https://barrackslanegarden.us10.list-manage.com/profile?u=485b87f7526264d2b3b8fdb96&id=f75684efab&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=324e863c81
https://barrackslanegarden.us10.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=485b87f7526264d2b3b8fdb96&id=f75684efab&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=324e863c81


 

 
  



 



 
 



 


